
From: Planning
To: Brook McCrady
Cc: Roman Licko
Subject: FW: Development Variance Permit (DVP01192 - 8988 Hwy 99)
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:59:06 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Peter Alder 
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 11:49 AM
To: Planning <planning@whistler.ca>
Cc ; Louise Turner 
Subject: Development Variance Permit (DVP01192 - 8988 Hwy 99)

Att. Brook McCrady - Planning Analyst, RMOW

As Chair of the Strat LMS 3889 (Trudy’s Landing) the members support the Development Variance Permit
application as to the existing location of Gas Meter Cupboard as requested by Louise Turner & Paul Terry at Hyway
99 N  —  Peter C. Alder
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From: Planning
To: Brook McCrady
Cc: Roman Licko
Subject: FW: Development Variance Permit (DVP01192 - 8988 Hwy 99
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 8:30:03 AM

From: Nick Barton  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:37 PM
To: Planning 
Subject: Development Variance Permit (DVP01192 - 8988 Hwy 99
Good morning Brook
We live on Trudy’s Landing (8999B) and are the closest neighbours of Louise Turner and
Paul Terry at 8988 Hwy 99.
We understand that the RMOW will review an application for a Development Variance Permit
a from Louise and Paul at the 7 Julycouncil meeting.
We have no issue with the current location of the gas meter cupboard and support the RMOW
granting the requested variance.
Kind Regards!
Nick and Debbie Barton

Sent from my iPad
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